PROJECT ARIES
Sunday, June 9 at 2pm
at Tuxedo Park Library

Local author and investigator Linda Zimmermann is
teaming up with New York MUFON to form Project

Aries to collect and study UFO sightings specifically in
the Tuxedo, NY area, as well as in the Hudson Valley.
The informational meeting will be an open forum to
explain the goals of the project and to answer ques-
tions. Witnesses are asked to attend the meeting to
share their experiences, photos, drawings, videos, or
other evidence. Privacy is our foremost concern, and
all requests for anonymity will be honored. Help us
gather as much data as possible on this unexplained
phenomena!




